
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:        
 
Dear      , 
 
Do you know a child with a disability?  Do you have concerns about your own child?  Do 
you know of children with concerns in the areas of: 
 

• Hearing 
• Talking 
• Walking 
• Seeing 
• Eating 

 
The Manhattan Beach Unified School District, in conjunction with the Southwest Special 
Education Local Plan Area (SELPA), has resources to assist.  Per state and federal law, 
we will provide an assessment for a suspected disability.  Assessment is the first step to 
services if your child is found to be eligible.  For school age pupils, your neighborhood 
school may elect to hold a Student Study Team meeting as a way to gather information. 
 
For more information, contact the Manhattan Beach Unified School District in the 
Student Services office, (310) 318-7345, extension 5912, or talk to your school principal.  
For additional information on a disability, parent support, and/or the process for obtaining 
services, contact the Southwest Special Education Family Resource Center at 
(310) 798-2965. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ellyn Schneider, Executive Director 
Student Services 
Manhattan Beach USD 


